PPS Language Line
Espaiiol (503) 916-3582

Si usted tiene alguna pregunta
acerca de este o cualquier otro
documento que usted reciba de las
Escuelas Piblicas de Portland, por
favor comuniquese con la Linea de
Lenguajes de PPS para recibir una
explicacion en su idioma.

Ti&ng Viét (503) 916-3584

Né&u quy vi c6 ba't cd thd'c mic gi
ve van the nay hodc ve tai liéu nao
nhan dwoc tr S& Hoc Chéanh Port-
land, xin vui long lién lac dwong
day dién thoai ngoén ngtr “PPS
Language Line” d€ dworc giai thich
bang ti€ng Viét.

F X (503) 916-3585
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Soomaaliga (503) 916-3586
Haddii aad hayso wax su’aalo ku
saabsan tani ama wixii waraaqo ee
aad ka hesho Dugsiyada Dadw-
eynaha Portland, fadian waxaad

la xidhiidhaa khadka Luqadaha
Dadweynaha Dadweynaha Port-
land si uu kuugu sharxo lugadaada.

Pycckuii (503)916-3583

Ecmu y Bac ecTb kakue-nmodo
BOMNPOCHI MO 3TOMYHIIN KAKOMY
-60 IPyroMy IOKyMEHTY,
nonyyeHHoMy u3 ITopt JleHckoro
TOCYAApPCTBEHHOTO IIKOJIBHOTO
okpyra (PPS), moxanyiicra,
MO3BOHUTE HAa PYCCKYIO JIMHUIO
PPS, 4T06bI mony4YuTh 00BICHEHNE
Ha BallleM SI3bIKe.

EIS) HP BULLDOG COURIER
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Dear Families,

As we reach the end of the school yeaar, we say goodbye to our 8th
graders moving on to high school and the big world beyond Harrison
Park. Our 8th graders have been a special group of students with many
accomplishments. | have been fortunate to have known most of them since 3rd grade
and | look forward to hearing of their successes in high school.

This year, we also have many staff member who will be leaving us. Lynne Cope-
land, Library Assistant; and Shana Spiekerman, Cafeteria Manager, are both retiring this
year. Thomas Appenzeller, Speech Pathologist; Hannibal Cooney, Campus Monitor;
Ellie Durant, Special Ed Paraprofessional; Sarah Lee, Kindergarten Teacher; Kristina
Machell, Learning Center Teacher; James McGlotten, Language Arts Teacher; Linda
Rozman, Reading Teacher; Jamie Simmons, Reading Assistant; Corey Whitcomb, Sci-
ence Teacher; and Aaron Wichler, Playworks Coach, all move on to other positions.
Barbara Linehan, Media Specialist; and Sherry Lindquist; Math Specialist, both of
whom were retired but came back to support HP, now actually will retire. Layla Ali,
Ethan Kramer, and Rachel Love have all filled in so well this year as temporary teach-
ers. Finally, Satrina Chargualaf will be moving to another building,as yet unknown
at this time. We are indebted to all of these staff members for their work on behalf
of HP students and families. They will be missed and we wish them the very best.

As | end my sixth year at Harrison Park, [ can’t = =~ v
help but feel fortunate to be here. Thank you, par- |
ents, for your great kids and all you do to support
our learning community. Have a great summer.

Wik

ohn Walden
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